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Public Invited to Discuss Plan for Chester Creek

The public is invited to provide input on two options for the restoration of Chester Creek within
Chester Bowl Park. This meeting will be held on Wednesday, February 27th from 6:30-8:30 PM at the
Central Hillside Center located at 12 East 4th Street. We encourage you to get involved by attending

this meeting and providing comments.
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